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Sep. 25,2019

Commissioner Sarah Strommen
MN Dept. of Natural Resources

500 Lafayette Road

St. Paul, MN 55155

Re: Petition for Adoption of Rules Requiring Non-toxic Fishing Tackle and Non-toxic Ammunition

Dear Commissioner Strommen,

On behalf of the Minnesota Division of the lzaak Walton League of America (MN-IWLA) we request to be
included on the petition presented by the Friends of Minnesota Scientific and Natural Areas (FMSNA), and the
ten {10} other organizations that initially signed on and submitted the 14-page "Petition to the Minnesota
Department of Natural Resources for Adoption of Rules Requiring Non-toxic Fishing Tackle and Non-toxic
Ammunition."

We are grateful for your attention to this matter, and look forward to continuing to work with the Minnesota
DNR to adopt rules that adequately protect human health and the environment.

Sincerely,

-&X/*'*-
Ted L. Suss

Minnesota Division President
lzaak Walton League of America
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